
“Why fit in when you 
were born to stand out?” 

-Dr. Seuss 

We are having fun! We have learned the letters U, N, V, and Y, and are continuing to  work 
on vowels and rhyming. We have practiced identifying vowels inside of words and 
discussed when Y acts as a vowel and acts as a consonant. We have also introduced poetry 
in preparation for Dr. Seuss week!  
 
We have discussed the terms utilize, volume, and velocity. Doing experiments with 
different density liquids and using sleds to learn about velocity has been a blast! We 
learned about the Lunar New Year, and its animal signs, as well as discussed the cultures 
that celebrate it. Happy Year of the Ox! Using chopsticks was a fun way to incorporate fine 
motor skills into snack time.  
 
 

Having Fun 
We have enjoyed playing in 
the snow, building forts, 
having snowball fights, and 
even making a snow 
volcano! We continue to 
learn through experiences by 
planting vegetable seeds and 
celebrating Groundhog Day 
with our own Landis Woods 
Larry. We have been having 
fun learning about voles and 
making our own tunnels in 
the snow. 



In the     
Future... 
We will be celebrating 

Dr. Seuss Week March 

1-5. We invite students 

to participate in the 

following themes: 

Monday: Hat Day! 

Tuesday: Wear Red! 

Wednesday: Crazy 

Hair Day! 

Thursday: Silly Socks 

Day! 

Friday: Green Eggs 

Day (fresh from Mr. 

Matt’s chickens)! 

 

 

February, 2021 

Mr. Matt: Mgeyer@manheimtownship.org 

Mr. Alex: Avpelt@manheimtownship.org 

Miss Michelle: NaturePreschool@manheimtownship.org 

NO SCHOOL Mar 12 + 15! 


